
Catholic Identity: 
“For God so loved the worl, that 
he gave his only begotten Son.” 
John 3:16 
 
Learning:  
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd 
for Pre-K3 and Pre-K4 classes are 
held every Thursday afternoon. 
 
Advisory Council Update: 
Next Advisory Council Member 
Meeting will be held Wednesday, 
April 16th at 5:30pm  
 
Soccer Shots is EVERY 
Wednesday unless we have a 
conflicting schedule. Please 
wear tennis shoes. We will have 
Soccer Shots Friday, March 28th. 
 
 
SAVE THE DATE:  
 
Parent Teacher Conferences: 
Please be sure to sign up with 
your teacher for a time. 

• Older 2’s (3.31.25-4.4.25) 

• Young 2’s (4.7.25-4.11.25) 

• Older Infant, Nursery #1 & 
#2 (4.14.25-4.18.25) 

• Toddlers (4.21.25-4.25.25) 

• Walkers (4.21.25-4.25.25) 

• PreK3 (4.28.25-5.2.25) 

• PreK4 (5.5.25-5.9.25) 
 
 

Easter Egg Hunt Tuesday, April 
15th at 9:00 a.m. 
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The Learning Center will be 
closed on: 
 
-Friday, April 18th, 
 Good Friday 
 
-Monday, May 26th, Memorial 
Day 
 
-Family Fun Day 10-12 we will 
close center at NOON for our 
teachers to begin preparation 
for new class roll up on June 
1st. 
 
-Thursday, June 19th, 
Juneteenth 

St. Paul ELC Service Project: 
Backpack ministry with RCSD, 
a large tub is located at the 
entrance for any donations to 
be dropped off at any time. 

 

 
 

 

April Themes: 
Insects, Earth Day, Recycling, 
Zoo 
 
 
 
Parent Information: 
PLEASE make sure to bring a 
change of clothes for your 
child/children according to 
the weather changes. Send 
Bug spray and sunscreen if 
your child is out. 
 
 
Thursday, May 22nd 
GRADUATION 8:30  
 
 
Friday, May 30 Family Fun 
Day! 10-12:00 we will close 
at noon  
 
 
 
PLEASE BE SURE TO CLOSE 
THE GATE!! This helps us to 
keep our children safe! 
 
 
 
We are in FULL construction 
mode all around our church 
and parking areas. We are so 
blessed and thankful for our 
expansion, be safe coming in 
and out of the St. Paul 
Campus!!  
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